
Dear Rules Committee Members, 
 
I want the person who receives the most votes to become President of the United States. 
I believe in one person, one vote, everyone's vote counting equally. 
 
A survey in 2008 showed that 76% of Oregonians are in favor of the National Popular Vote. Please 
honor the will of the people of Oregon. 
 
Please recommend HB2927 National Popular Vote Interstate Compact for a "DO PASS" out of the 
Rules Committee and vote yes on National Popular Vote Interstate Compact in the Legislative 
session. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jackson Wynne 
Canby, OR 97013 

 


